
TOWN OF LIND
ELECTRONIC VOTING EQUIPMENT PUBLIC TEST
November 3rd, 2024

Notice is hereby given that the Public Test of the Electronic Voting Machine to be used by the Town of Lind at the November 5th, 2024, General Election, will be conducted at the Lind Town Hall, N1315 County Road A on Sunday, November 3rd, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. 
This public test is one of many steps taken to validate the integrity of our elections. This test is open to the general public. 
Faye Neumann 
Town of Lind Clerk 
October 14, 2024
